

1 April 2020

MEDIA RELEASE

Covid-19

As the novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic evolves, Moorabbin Airport Corporation (MAC) remains committed to safeguarding our people, customers, student pilots, aviation users, and airport visitors.

Moorabbin Airport including our infrastructure remains open.

MAC continues to closely monitor safety factors and Government directions and to update our critical issue response plan.

Airport safety and operational workflows continue to be delivered in accordance with regulatory requirements and safety management system objectives. Corporate office functions are being continued via telephone and email.

Phone: 03 8587 8000

Email: admin@moorabbinairport.com.au

We encourage everyone to continue to implement government advice regarding COVID-19. Social distancing, limited group meetings, washing hands and wiping down equipment all lead to safer outcomes.

Please continue to review the MAC website for further updates.

The Property Management Team and Aviation Operations team remain the initial contact points for further information.

End.

About Moorabbin Airport

Australia's leading flight training airport located 21km south east of the Melbourne CBD. Our focus is delivering airport services and infrastructure to support safe and responsible aviation and business practices. The airport is a State significant site, a major employer and a centre for community activity in one of the fastest growing regions in Victoria.